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UNH fellow to measure Dover's
carbon and nitrogen output

The City of Dover's Planning and Community
Development Department has welcomed Jackson Kaspari
to City Hall for the summer as a University of New
Hampshire Sustainability Fellow. Dover was selected to
host one of the UNH Sustainability Institute's 23 fellowships
in 2018. These fellowships pair outstanding graduate and
undergraduate students with competitive, challenging,
multi-disciplinary projects based with organizations and
communities throughout New England.




Stay informed with City of
Dover special announcements

Meetings this week:

Waterfront Committee,
June 19, 5:30 p.m.

The Cochecho Waterfront
Development Advisory
Comittee will hold a regular
meeting on Tuesday, June
19, 2018, beginning at 5:30
p.m., in Room 305 at the
McConnell Center.

To view the meeting
agenda, click here.

Zoning Board, June 21,
7 p.m.

The Zoning Board of
Adjustment will hold a
regular meeting on
Thursday, June 21, 2018,
beginning at 7 p.m.,

in Council Chambers at
City Hall.

To view the meeting
agenda, click here.

To view televised meetings
online, on demand, visit
www.dover.nh.gov/dntv.

For a complete list of
upcoming meetings visit
the meeting calendar page.

CITY OF DOVER, NH
288 Central Avenue
Dover, NH 03820
603-516-6000

City Hall hours:

The City's project will be a first in New Hampshire. The
project is not only a calculation of the carbon footprint of
municipal operations, but also the nitrogen footprint
created by the City's facilities, fleets, school food
purchases, fertilizer program, and wastewater treatment
methods.

Kaspari will utilize a tool developed by UNH, the
Sustainability Indicator Management and Analysis Platform
(SIMAP), which was designed for campus analyses. Part
of Kaspari's work will be to begin to modify the tool in ways
more directly applicable to municipalities.

Kaspari is a 2018 graduate of UNH with a B.S. in chemical
engineering, as well as a graduate of St. Mary Academy
and St. Thomas Aquinas High School in Dover. Following
the summer fellowship, he will continue at UNH as a
doctoral student of physical chemistry. The project ties in
with Kaspari's research interests in atmospheric
chemistry.

"This project will provide me an excellent opportunity to
give back to the Dover community via the application of
many skills developed during my time as a chemical
engineering undergrad and atmospheric researcher,"
Kaspari said. "Furthermore, compiling a carbon and
nitrogen footprint baseline, using SIMAP, will be the
essential first step allowing the City to establish and
execute reduction goals for years to come."

The project will result in a final report and presentation to
the City Council with recommendations for reducing the
City's production of each pollutant. A carbon footprint
considers both carbon dioxide and methane emissions
that are released into the atmosphere through many
activities, including the production and consumption of
food, fuels, manufactured goods, materials, roads,
buildings, transportation and other services. A nitrogen
footprint estimates the reactive nitrogen produced as a
byproduct of burning fossil fuels or resulting from the
production and waste of food, fertilizer use, and human
and animal waste.

Kaspari will be mentored by Assistant City Planner Elena
Piekut, who is the Planning Department liaison to the
Dover Energy Commission.

"The Energy Commission has become a dynamic group of
citizens with wide-ranging scientific, technical, and
legislative expertise, and they are very pleased to have
been selected for this fellowship," Piekut said. "We look
forward to providing the Commission, City Council, and
broader public with a picture of the City's impacts and
steps the City can take to lessen those impacts where
practical."

This project furthers many goals identified in the City's
Master Plan, the guiding document for planning efforts and
policies. Goals established throughout the chapters of the
Master Plan consider becoming a community that can
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Monday-Thursday
8:30 a.m. to 5:30 p.m.
Friday
8:30 am. to 4 p.m.

Recycling Center
hours:
Tuesday, Thursday,

Saturday
8:30 a.m. to 3:30 p.m.
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sustain itself and provide a high quality of life for
generations, protecting and conserving its natural
resources, including water quality, and maintaining
infrastructure that supports many modes of transportation.
A specific objective of the Stewardship of Resources
Chapter of the Master Plan is to "identify and adopt a
carbon limit and specific reduction strategies for City
buildings and vehicles." With the help of Kaspari and UNH,
the City will do that and more.

According to Christopher Parker, AICP, Dover's Assistant
City Manager, who oversees planning activities, "In Dover,
the Master Plan isn't just a report we complete, shelve and
admire, it is a document we live, and grow with. This
project is an example of the community embracing the
Stewardship Chapter and its recommendations."

Like Piekut and Kaspari, Parker is excited to see this
project move forward.

"Dover has recognized the changing climate and
environment we live in and wants to address challenges
related to that adaptation," Parker said. "This project will
help the community better plan for the future and ensure
that our vehicles and buildings are invested in and have a
long and valuable useful life."

For more information on SIMAP, see www.unhsimap.org.

Traffic restrictions and road
closures in place for Sunday 5K

On Sunday, June 17, 2018 at 9 a.m., the Father's Day 5K
Run/Walk event will be held at Margaritas on Members
Way. This event is part of the Dover Race Series and
benefits Goodwin Community Health.

Between 9 and 9:15 a.m., Sixth Street will be closed in the
northerly direction at Indian Brook Drive to accommodate
the early portion of the race course.

Members Way will be closed to all traffic from 8:45 to 10
a.m.

Venture Drive will be closed to all traffic from 9 to 10 a.m.

Motorists should expect lane shifts and brief delays on
Indian Brook Drive and Sixth Street between 9 and 10 a.m.
Dover Police officers will be on hand to help control the
flow of traffic. Parking for the event will be at the medical
office park at 10 Members Way, and at the C&J Bus
Terminal and Park and Ride, 23 Indian Brook Drive. The
course follows an out-and-back route utilizing Indian Brook
Drive, Sixth Street, and Venture Drive.

For more information about the event, visit
http://goodwinch.org/fathers-day-5k/
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For questions about traffic implications, contact the Dover
Police Department Traffic Bureau at 603-742-4646.

Tennis Camp registration now
open

Registration is now open for the 10th annual Green Wave
Tennis Camp. The camp is open to boys and girls entering
grades 1to 9 and is held at the Wooodman Park tennis
courts from June 26 to June 29, 2018. Sessions for grades
1 to 4 are held from 9 a.m. to 12 p.m. each day and from 2
to 5 p.m. for grades 5to 9.

The cost is $75 per player.

Tennis camp is an introduction for beginning players, as
well as a challenge for players with some experience.
Coach Dan Casey, along with several high school players,
will provide basic instruction, along with teaching fun
games and drills. Camp will include a T-Shirt for all
campers. Campers are expected to bring racquets, water
bottles, snacks, sneakers, and a great attitude.

For more information, contact Dover Recreation at 516-
6401 or visit www.dover.nh.gov/government/city-
operations/recreation.

Trick or Trot 5K open for
registration

The Dover Middle School Parent Teacher Association
(DMS PTA) is pleased to announce registration is now
open for the sixth annual Trick or Trot 5K Race and Kids
Fun Run to be held on Sunday, Oct. 28, 2018. The Trick or
Trot 5K is an official USA Track and Field certified course
and part of the Dover Race Series.

A fundraiser for the DMS PTA, the race will begin at
Shaw's Lane, in Dover, New Hampshire at 8:15 a.m. with
the Kids Fun Run; all children in costume will receive a
spooky treat. At 9 a.m., the 5K race will begin; medals and
cash prices for the top three male and female finishers will
be awarded.

Proceeds from the event will be used to enhance the DMS
student experience by funding field trips, equipment and
supplies for nurse's office, library, and wellness
departments, as well as materials for all classrooms,
recess supplies, and special programs like the anti-
bullying program, Safe Kids Strong Teens and other
activities that benefit DMS students.

Early registration fee is $20; the first 200 registered
runners will get a free T-shirt. Register online at
www.lightboxreg.com.
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Visit Nantucket with the
Dover Senior Center

Discover Nantucket with the Dover Community Senior
Center, July 24-25, 2018. Enjoy a voyage to Cape Cod on
the first day and spend the second day exploring
Nantucket.

Call Linda Jarvis at 516-6420 by June 24 to make your
reservation.

See the trip flyer for details: https://go.usa.gov/xQtXz.
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Dover Rising Waters initiative
holding contest for young artists

The Dover Rising Waters initiative is a group of volunteer
citizens working to implement climate actions identified in
the City's Master Plan. Its first undertaking, the High Water
Mark Project, seeks to engage community members in
proposing and implementing public art projects that convey
future flood risks as sea levels rise and extreme
precipitation events become more frequent and intense.
The goal of the project will be visualized through public art
projects in Dover that spark community conversations
about the impacts of flooding and rising sea levels.

The first round of the High Water Mark Project focuses on
youth art in the form of a public contest. At least one
winning project proposal will be selected, and the artist will
win a cash prize.

Following the winning selection, the High Water Mark
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Project team will seek funding for implementation of the
designs and collaborate with the winning artist to
implement and publicize the project. Additional rounds will
focus on professional artists and other interested parties.

For more information, visit bit.ly/2LOyTol or contact Kyle
Pimental at kpimental@strafford.org or at 603-994-3500

Great Bay Yacht Club celebrates
60 Years of sailing on July 28

Dig out from the barn, garage or where ever you have it
stored your Merry Mac, Nutshell Pram, Sunfish or other
small sailing vessel and join the Great Bay Yacht Club 60th
Anniversary Celebration Regatta on Saturday, July 28,
2018 at Hilton Park in Dover. The rain date is Sunday, July
29.

Registration begins at 10 a.m. Races begin at noon.
Family and friends are invited to a barbecue following the
race.

It was in the spring of 1954, when a group of sailors
gathered with a simple purpose, "to organize and provide
rules for racing this summer on Great Bay, or other places
designated." Races were held each Sunday afternoon at
the State Pier and included class racing for 12 foot
catboats - Merry Macs designed by club member Ned
Mcintosh - and other boats by handicap.

Visit http://www.greatbayyachtclub.org for more details.

Dover Main Street's "Hot Diggity
Dog Day" is June 23

Residents are invited to support downtown Dover
businesses on Saturday, June 23, 2018 at the Cocheco
Mill Courtyard on Central Ave.

The event was originally scheduled for June 2.

From 10 a.m. to 3 p.m., Dover Main Street will host Hot
Diggity Dog Day, which will consist of hot dogs, cotton
candy, popcorn, Sno-cones, soda, water, face painting,
kid-friendly games, a dunk tank, food drive, raffle, and
more.

Residents are encouraged to shop in downtown Dover
during the event. Downtown merchants will host a
summer kick-off sidewalk sale. Show your support by
shopping small and bring a receipt from a downtown store
to the event to get a free food item.

The event also supports the Dover Food Pantry. A free hot
dog will be given to everyone who brings at least three
canned goods to the event.
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Don't forget to enter the Raffle in the face painting tent for a
chance to win $50 Dover Dollars.

Dover Main Street and the Greater Dover Chamber of
Commerce, along with the Dover Economic Development
Department, have been working on programs and
promotions to increase foot traffic to the downtown area.
Hot Diggity Dog Day and the Summer Kick-off Sidewalk
Sale are two of those promotions.

For more information, visit Dover Main Street's website at
dovermainstreet.org, or their Facebook page at
facebook.com/dovermainstreet.

Public L;brér_y ~

Libraries Rock!
2018 Summer Reading Program

Are you ready to rock and read? Join us this summer at
the Dover Public Library to see how "Libraries Rock!"
Readers of all ages can register for the reading program
beginning on Monday, June 25 starting at 9 a.m. The more
you read, the more chances you have to win prizes. If you
sign-up for the program between June 25 and June 30,
your name will be entered in a raffle to win a ukulele
donated by Guitar Center of Portsmouth. Stop in the
children's room anytime to sit and read in our rocking chair
donated by Ross Furniture.

Monday, June 25 at 3 p.m.: Steve Blunt & Marty Kelley
"Let's Rock & Roll & Read"

We will kick-off a summer of fun with Steve Blunt and
Marty Kelley as they present "Let's Rock & Roll & Read".
Together, this award-winning children's musician and
best-selling author/illustrator keep everyone singing,
reading and laughing with plenty of humor and audience
participation.

Wednesday, June 27 at 3 p.m.: Flying High Dogs
Don't miss the Flying High Dogs at Henry Law Park. Mike
Piazza and his athletic border collies are guaranteed to
thrill people of all ages with their amazing Frisbee tricks.
This show will take place at the Henry Law Park.
(Sponsored by Kennebunk Bank)

Friday, July 6 from 9 to 11 a.m.: Nature Walk on the
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Dover Community Trail
Another fun off-site event will be a nature walk on the
Dover Community Trail. An educator from Coyote Club
Wildlife Education will lead us on an exploration of our
community trail. We will meet at the Watson Road
entrance of the trail. Please come prepared for an outdoor
adventure.

Tuesday, July 10 at 2 p.m.: Rocks and Fossils with the
Woodman Museum

Mike Day of the Woodman Museum will be bringing some

of their amazing rock and fossil collection to the library. Mr.

Day will talk about the examples he brings from their

exhibits. Afterwards, kids will have a chance to make their

own fossils.

Wednesday, July 11 from 6 to 7:30 p.m.: Mario Kart
Tournament
Are you a Mario Kart fan? Come and test your skills
against other kids at our Mario Kart Tournament. Prizes for
top 3 places. Ages 10 to 18. Sign-up required so visit our
website or call 516-6050. Pizza and refreshments will be
served!

Wednesday, July 18 from 10am to 7:30 p.m.:
Scavenger Hunt

Grab some friends and join us for a Scavenger Hunt
through the city of Dover. Teams of 2 or more will be
asked to find landmarks, take pictures in certain locations,
and be tested on their knowledge of their home town. This
is an all-ages event, but we will have prize winners in 3
categories: preschool to 5th grade, 6th grade to 12th
grade, and adults. Fastest team in each category wins a
$25 Cowlicks Dairy Bar gift card! Your team will register at
the library any time after 10am but you must be back at the
Library before we close at 8:30pm. | would suggest leaving
at least 1 %2 hours to complete the course.

Wednesday, July 18 from 2:15 to 6 p.m.: Dover
Farmer's Market
Once again, we will set up our branch library at the Dover
Farmer's Market. A StoryWalk of the children's picture
book We're Going on a Bear Hunt by Michael Rosen will
also be set up at the market. We will offer an activity based
on the book at our booth.

Thursday, July 19 at 2 p.m.: Mad Science will present
"Sounds Like Science"
This family show will explore the concepts of pitch,
frequency, and vibration in a fun and interactive way.
(Sponsored by Dover Rotary Club)

Monday, July 23 at 6 p.m.: Teen Trivia Night
Teen Trivia Night for kids in grades 7 - 12 at the Dover
Public Library on July 23 at 6:30 p.m. Come as a team or
come solo and be added to a team. We will be using the
Kahoot! software so you may bring a device of your own or
borrow one of our devices. Prize awarded to the winning
team! For more contact Denise LaFrance at 516-6050 or
d.lafrance@dover.nh.gov.




Wednesday, July 25 from 1 to 4 p.m.: Studios2Go
Mobile Gaming Unit

Studios2Go is a state of the art mobile video game unit
housed in a 30 foot long enclosed trailer. Stadium seating
for 20+ players inside and 8 more players outside!
Reqgistration is required. Kids in K-5th grade can sign up
for either 1pm to 2pm or 2pm to 3pm, and kids in grades 5
to 12 can sign up for the 3pm to 4pm time slot.

Monday, July 30 at 6 p.m.: Book Discussion with
author Paul Durham
Local children's author Paul Durham will lead a book
discuss of his novel Luck Uglies. His book will be available
to check out from the Children's Room at the end of June.
(Sponsored by Higgins Wood Floors)

Tuesday, July 31 at 6 p.m.: Interactive Harry Potter
Movie for all ages
Join us in celebrating Harry Potter's birthday with an
interactive movie featuring "Harry Potter and the Goblet of
Fire" on Tuesday, July 31st at 6pm. Everyone will receive a
gift bag filled with props and a script to help act out the
scenes in the movie. Costumes are encouraged!

Wednesday, August 1 from 2 to 4 p.m.: Free Climbing
Wall
Vertical Dreams will be setting up their 24 foot rock wall on
the front lawn of the McConnell Center. Kids 5 and up are
encouraged to come and challenge themselves to reach
the top. The wall accommodates 4 kids at once, and kids
are encouraged to take as many tries as they can fit in.

Monday, August 6 at 6:30 p.m.: Dover's Got Talent at
the Dover Rotary Arts Pavilion

Ouir final program will feature you as we present "Dover's
Got Talent"--this is your chance to perform on the big
stage at the Dover Rotary Arts Pavilion. Do you sing, play
an instrument, juggle, read poetry? Whatever, your talent
is, we want you to share it with your friends and neighbors
in our end of the summer.

Library to host addiction panel
discussion

The Dover Public Library, in conjunction with Addiction
Recovery Services, will host a panel discussion June 27
from 7 to 8:30 p.m. The panel consists of people who
participate in several support groups for family members
of those in recovery from addiction. Some are also
employees or volunteers for Safe Harbor Recovery Center
in Portsmouth. The topics of discussion will incorporate
their experience as a family/friend of someone with
addiction issues and resource referrals to groups and
other materials that helped support their path. There will be
time for questions and answers.

This is an open forum discussion free to the public. For




more information contact Addiction Recovery Services,
call 603-433-6250 or email info@arsnh.com.

Learn the harmonica at Library
workshop

Master harmonica player Mike
Rogers, along with his wife
Beverly, teach a beginning
harmonica workshop for adults
and children ages eight and up
at the Dover Public Library on
Monday, June 25 at 6:30 p.m.
as part of the kick-off to the
library's Summer Reading
program "Libraries Rock".
Participants will learn enough to
play a song or two and have the
basic skills to learn more songs
on their own. They will also take
home a metal harmonica to practice with. Registration is
limited to 25 people, so sign up on the library's website or
call to register.

Mike Rogers has recorded on over 40 albums and opened
for Emmy Lou Harris, Rush, The Eagles, James
Montgomery and others.

The program is free and open to the public.

For more information call the Library at 603-516-6050.

'Queens of Hampton Beach' to
screen at the Library June 26

T here will be a book signing and video B
screening of "The Queens of Hampton §
Beach, New Hampshire" at the Dover
Public Library on Tuesday, June 26 at
6:30 p.m. Karen Raynes will present
the video "100 Years at the Beach,
Queens of the Carnival and Miss
Hampton Beach 1915-2015". Based
on the 2015 book written by Cheryl
Lassiter and Karen Raynes, the film : A
celebrates a disappearing part of American hlstory, the
beauty pageant. The Miss America pageant was recently
in the news by deciding to eliminate the swimsuit portion of
the competition. Come for the fascinating history of this
New Hampshire seacoast institution.

"Like Fried dough, henna tattoos, and the arcade, choosing
a queen to represent Hampton Beach has always been an
important part of the summer rituals at this popular
seaside resort," said authors Cheryl Lassiter and Karen
Raynes about the documentary film and book.
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Copies of the book will be available for purchase at this
event.

The program is free and open to the public. For more
information call the Library at 603-516-6050.

AN s

The following events are recorded in "Notable Events in the
History of Dover, New Hampshire: From the First
Settlement in 1623 to 1865," by George Wadleigh, "Historic
Rambles About Dover," by Robert A. Whitehouse, "Port of
Dover: Two Centuries of Shipping on the Cochecho" by
Robert A. Whitehouse and Cathleen C. Beaudoin, and
several other historical sources.

For more on the history of Dover, settled in 1623 and the
oldest permanent settlement in New Hampshire and
seventh oldest in the country, visit the Dover Public
Library, Locust Street; and the Woodman Institute
Museum, Central Avenue. The Public Library also
maintains an online collection of historical information,
located here.

June 17, 1657 - It was ordered that whoever should kill a
wolf or wolves, whether English or Indian, within the town
should have for so doing four pounds for every wolf killed,
the head to be brought to the meeting house on Dover
Neck or delivered to the constable and be by him publicly
declared.

e =

June, 1792 - The State Legislature sits in the new Court
House, recently completed in Dover, making Dover the
state Capitol. In this court house, many of the state's most
famous attorneys were heard, including Daniel Webster,
Jeremiah Mason, Ichabod Bartlett and Jeremiah Smith. It is
written that Daniel Webster, while living in Portsmouth,
would ride horseback through Newington, across the
Piscataqua River bridge, on to Leighton's Hill where he
would call on William King Atkinson, and together they
would ride in a most friendly manner to the Dover Court
House, where all day they would wage fierce legal battles.
The United States District Court would also convene here
for a time, with Judge John Sullivan presiding. The
Courthouse was later converted into tenements, and in the
1920s, a garage and gas station.
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June 18, 1833 - A public meeting was held for the purpose
of making arrangements for the reception of President
Jackson, then on a visit to Concord, and who was
expected to pass through Dover on his way to Portland.
But the President, in consequence of feeble health,
returned direct to Boston and Washington.

SN

June 16, 1852 - Candace Waldron, born a slave in the
family of Thomas W. Waldron in 1781, died, aged 71.

June 16, 1862 - A heavy frost destroys corn in many
places in Dover.

Walking tours of historic Dover

The Greater Dover Chamber of Commerce is again
hosting walking tours of historic Dover through Labor Day
weekend.

The next tour is this Saturday, June 16.

The Saturday morning walking tours begin at 10:30 a.m.
Three different, 90-minute walking tours will be offered
throughout the summer, and take place from one of three
Dover locations as specified on the tour schedule.

The June 16 tour will leave from the Dover Chamber
parking lot located at 550 Central Ave. You will stroll down
the Central Avenue Business District while learning about
the rise and fall of the textile industry, "Dover's Black Day,"
and notable visitors and residents of Dover's past. You will
also visit the Cochecho, Bellamy and Piscataqua Rivers
that gave Dover its economic advantage, from ship
building, to farming, to leading the way in cotton
manufactured goods from the 1820s to 1880s. Along the
way you will notice the ten different types of architecture
used through the City dating back to the late 1700s.

Reservations are recommended, and can be made by
calling 603-742-2218 or email info@dovernh.org. Walking
Tours cost $10 per person with $25 limit for families.

More information can be found at www.dovernh.org/tours.

How to contact your
elected representatives

The City of Dover makes it
easy to reach out to your local,
state, county and federal
elected officials by providing
contact information for City
Councilors, state representatives and the New Hampshire
congressional delegation.
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Visit the City's online resource, Find My Representative, for
a complete list of local, county, state and federal elected
officials, including contact information.

Want to contact your City Councilor, or wondering which
councilor represents your ward? You can find out more
information about the City Council here.

Wondering what ward you live in? Access the City of
Dover's interactive ward map. The map also includes
polling locations.

A list of School Board members and contact information
can be found here.

MUNICIPAL MATTERS

City of Dover employment
opportunities

Want to work for the City of Dover? The City's website
offers an updated list of open positions, including job
descriptions and a downloadable application for
employment.

The City of Dover is now seeking applications the following
positions:

Truck driver - Utilities
Maintenance mechanic - Utilities
Parking enforcement officer
Library page

Library custodian

Master electrician

Lifeguard |

Swim instructor |

Gym attendant

For more information about these positions or employment
opportunities with the City of Dover, click here.

CITY OF DOVER &z SPECIAL ANNOUNCEMENTS

Stay informed with City of Dover
special announcements

Want up-to-date information about road work,
emergencies, special projects, and other important
information? Sign up now to receive special
announcements via email.

In addition to Dover Download, the City of Dover offers a
variety of e-mail updates, including emergency and road
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closure information, Police Facility and Parking Garage
updates, Silver Street reconstruction news, news from the
Public Library, waterfront development, and more.

To sign up for one or all of the City's updates, click here.
An e-mail address is required to access the special
announcement mailing lists.

Your City needs you!
City boards and commissions seek to fill
several vacancies

The City of Dover is a vibrant community due in large part
to the energy and talent of citizen participation on boards
and commissions.

The City's boards and commissions encourage public
participation and are seeking new members to fill several
vacant positions.

Joining one of the City's numerous boards commissions
not only offers a chance to give back to the community, it
can be a rewarding and valuable experience, and helps
shape the City's future.

For a complete list of the City's boards and commissions,
as well as more information about vacancies and how to
apply, click here.

To download an application for board and commissions,
click here. Completed forms should be returned to the City
Clerk's Office. Committee application forms are kept on
file for one year from date of submission.

For more information, contact the City Clerk's office at
516-6018.

Time to register your vehicle?
Save time, register online

Did you know you can save yourself time and a trip to City
Hall by registering your vehicle online?

Online vehicle registration renewal is easy, safe and
secure. You can register online by providing a PIN number
or your license plate number. Your PIN number is provided
by the City of Dover and can be found on your renewal
notice.

For your convenience, you can now pay for motor vehicle
registration by credit card.

For more information on the E-registration process, click
here.
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Missed the meeting?
Catch it again online

Don't forget: If you missed the live City Council, School
Board or Planning Board on Channels 22 and 95, you can
catch it again, online and on demand.

Simply visit www.dovernh.viebit.com to begin watching
meetings on demand. Online meetings are organized by
agenda item for convenience.

COMMUNITY CALENDAR

Want to stay up to speed on exciting events and activities
in Dover? Sign up for the Greater Dover Chamber of
Commerce's weekly newsletter, Peek at the Week, for up-
to-date information on what's happening in Dover.
Whether it's the schedule for the Cochecho Arts Festival,

art exhibits or where to shop for local products, sign up for
Peek at the Week, and you'll be ready for the week ahead.

You can sign up to receive the Chamber's Peek at the
Week by e-mail here.
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